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__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Deputy Mark Ward TD 
Dail Eireann  
Leinster House  
Dublin 2 
 
13 March 2024 
 
 
PQ 10641/24 
To ask the Minister for Health about mental health funding for voluntary mental health 
organisations in Wexford, and how much was allocated from 2020 to present; how groups can apply 
for funding; and if he will make a statement on the matter.   
 
Dear Deputy Ward, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
 
I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 

Mental Health Services provide funding for two voluntary organisations with the Wexford area, since 
2020 the total funding provided was €327,617.45 allocated through service arrangement. 

All funding is applied for through submission of a funding application form available for download 
from the HSE website.  Applications are reviewed through CMSU (Contract Management Support Unit) 
and allocated to relevant care group.   

I trust this information is of assistance to you.  Should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_______________________ 
Anne Donaghey 
Head of Mental Health Services 
South East Community Healthcare 


